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David Richards

From: Ramah Awad <ramah@majdalcenter.org>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 3:54 PM
To: Redistricting
Cc: David Richards; Mumtaz afghan; Estela De Los Rios; Yasmeen Obeid; Majdal Center
Subject: Community of Interest Submission
Attachments: El_Cajon_1_PopulationTotals_Atlas_Landscape (4).pdf; El Cajon COI Letter January 21, 2022.pdf

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear El Cajon City Council, 
 
Please see attached a letter outlining our Community of Interest, endorsed by Estela De Los Rios of CSA San Diego and Mumtaz Momand of the 
Afghan Community Culture Center, along with our draft map submission from Friday, January 14.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at tomorrow's redistricting hearing. If you have any questions please contact myself or Yasmeen Obeid at 
yasmeen@majdalcenter.org. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Best, 
Ramah Awad  
ramah@majdalcenter.org 
 
--  
Ramah Awad - راما عوض  
Programs Manager 
Majdal Community Center - مركز مجدل 
El Cajon, CA | Get Involved! 
619.800.1687 


